
 

 
May 12, 2022 

Welcome Funding  
– Thank you to the United Way Leeds & Grenville 
Thank you to United Way Leeds & Grenville!  $43,000 has been provided to Lanark, Leeds and Grenville 
Addictions and Mental Health (LLGAMH) to support the care we provide to clients every day.  

“We are grateful to all of the funders who support the work of our team,” noted David Price, LLGAMH 
Board Vice Chair and Chair of the Quality Committee. “We value this partnership with the United Way as 
we work together to ensure our clients receive the right care, at the right time and in the right place.” 

Funds will be used to support LLGAMH’s programs and services, improving direct care for our clients. For 
example, in the past, the money has supported client wellness opportunities, helping to achieve an 
improved level of health and personal growth.  

Thank you to the United Way Leeds & Grenville! 
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Cutline: David Price, Vice Chair, LLGAMH Board of Directors and Trish Buote, Executive Director, United Way Leeds 
& Grenville at the presentation.  
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Contact: 
Jane Adams 
LLGAMH 
jane@brainstorm.nu  
613-729-4864 
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